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Hello,

| personally do not agree with the rate increases for 2025. Homeowners are already unable to afford all of the insurance
policies on their homes as it is. People are barely able to pay the premiums for a single policy, leaving them uninsured
and very vulnerable to a loss. Please reconsider your decision.

Thank you,
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As someone who depends on TWIA for windstorm insurance, | would like to make sure that the board takes into
consideration that a 10% rate increase for 2025 is fairly crippling for senior citizens who are on a fixed income. 10% is
well beyond any cost of living increases that may be coming from Social Security and this would significantly cut into the
disposable income for most if not all senior citizens that have a fixed income.

PLEASE take this into consideration when deciding on the proposed 10% rate increase.





